
  

Wash Wednesday for Pleasant Grove PTO 

Wednesday, November 7th, 2018  

12:00 pm – 10:00 pm 
 

Need to get some holiday bedding washed?  Do you have large bedding 

including comforters and blankets that need washing?  Or do you just 

want to get 6 loads of laundry done in one hour? 

 

On ​Wednesday, November 7th, 2018​​, Sierra Laundry will donate 50% 

of the proceeds generated at their Cameron Park location to Pleasant 

Grove Middle School PTO.  The fundraiser will run from 12:00 pm to 

10:00 pm. 

 

Bring your sleeping bags, comforters, bedspreads or just your mountain 

of laundry to Sierra Laundry and help raise money for the school.  

 

Sierra Laundry is a new laundromat in Cameron Park at 3000 Green 

Valley Road, Suite 8.  They opened in July 2017 and have washers of all 

sizes (8 load, 6 load, 4 load and 2 load)  They also have reversing dryers 

which is great for drying bedding so things don’t get tangled. 

 

Sierra Laundry accepts credit/debit cards as well as cash.  (there is a 

change machine on the premises)  

 

Come get all of your laundry done in one hour!  For more information 

about Sierra Laundry, call 916-500-3528. 


